s o porsyy

90454 9@, P71, Pueoyzrye)
s, 028
o 6
#139, meoyeyy,




September 3, 2021
Dear Chief Short,

On behalf of the men and women of the Oklahoma
City Fire Department, I offer our most sincere
condolences to you and the members of the Heard
County Fire & Emergency Services. |

Our thoughts and prayers are also with the family
and friends of Battalion Chief James “JB” Bernard




